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OUR NEXT BUREAU 
MEETING 

Sunday, AUGUST 25, 2013 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 

150 North Madison Ave. 

Pasadena, California 

     

2013 Grand Lodge 

Resolutions – 

... Once again, we offer ... 

“The Doan Commentaries” 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Several Brothers visiting from the Grand 

Lodge of Sweden have offered to 

demonstrate a portion of the Swedish EA 

Ritual following a 1
st
 ° Ceremony at 

Culver City-Foshay Lodge 467 on May 

8
th

.  If interested, contact (310) 800-4182. 

A special 100
th

 Anniversary Celebration 

is being planned by Claremont Lodge 436 

on May 11
th

, with a Dedication 

Ceremony at 4 PM and a Dinner 

following. Call (909) 938-0364. 

The Grand Lodge of Armenia is hosting a 

unique social event!  It invites all 

Masons, families and friends to a Party 

at the Embassy Hotel, 800 N. Central 

Avenue in Glendale, starting at 2 PM on 

May 25
th

, for presentations and 

refreshments.  For details, contact 

Hamlet Katcharian (323)400-9703. 
 

 
 

Hope You All Enjoyed the  

Annual Breakfast! 

 
 

 

DeMolay Flower Talk 
Adds Sentiment to 
Youth Observance 

   A most touching, and beautifully-

presented, rendition of the beautiful 

“Flower Talk” recitation in the DeMolay 

ritual, offered by Christian Cross from 

the Walt Disney DeMolay Chapter in 

Anaheim (see above), led off our Bureau’s 

April 14
th

 Meeting honoring the Masonic 

Youth Orders.  Then, to show our 

continuing appreciation, affection and 

support for the Masonic Youth Groups in 

California, our Service Bureau again 

welcomed and honored three outstanding  

leaders of the Jobs Daughters, Rainbow 

and DeMolay youth organizations. 

   Miss Nicolette Clark, Grand Worthy 

Associate Advisor, Rainbow for Girls; 

Kevin Gonzales, Deputy Master 

Councilor, So. California Jurisdiction 

DeMolay; and Miss Jessica Anthony, Miss 

Calif. Jobs Daughters 2012-13, offered 

beautifully-presented talks describing 

their lessons and activities, and noting the 

importance of the guidance and morality 

they gain from their Masonic associations. 

In appreciation, monetary donations were 

given to each youth leader, to support 

their group projects. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

164TH 

Communication 

*   *   *   *   * 
 

OCTOBER 4-6, 2013 
 

Grand Master John Lowe cordially 

invites you to attend the 2013 Grand 

Lodge activities in San Francisco 

this coming October.  Registration 

is now available on the Grand Lodge 

Web Site, under “Member Center – 

Annual Communication”.  A limited 

number of Lodging and Banquet 

Packages are again available, and 

special event ticket order forms are 

also included.  Select and order your 

hotel packages as quickly as 

possible, since they always go fast. 
 

Major Future Events 
 

June 9 

Masonic Home at Covina 

9
th

 Annual Summer Festival 

Contact: Peggy Parker (626) 251-2232 
 

June 22 

13
th

 California Masonic Symposium 

Pasadena Scottish Rite Cathedral 

“Antients & Moderns; the Struggles for 

Control of Freemasonry in Great Britain 

and America” 

Registration: Grand Lodge Web Site 

 

 

 
 

REMINDER 
 

The “Calendar” on our Bureau Web 
Site is there for use by your Lodges.  
Please make it a regular practice to 
send your announcements to us 

monthly! 
  

Masonic Service Bureau of Los Angeles 

16800 Devonshire St., Ste. 201, Granada Hills, CA 91344 

Phone: (818) 366-3572  Fax: (818) 366-3569 E-mail: office@lamsb.org 

Visit us online at http://www.lamsb.org 
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